
From:  Struhl, Mine@DOT <mine.struhl@dot.ca.gov>

Sent time:  09/24/2020 04:55:26 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  
Automatic reply: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. VTT-82152-1A, CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR,
CPC-2018-2115-DA, ENV-2018-2116-EIR

 

Your message has been successfully transmitted, however I will be out of the office until September 28th, Monday. I will have limited access to
email and will respond to you when I return. In my absence, please contact Cuong Trinh at (213) 248-4734, or cuong.trinh@dot.ca.gov.

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


